
 
Via email to Michael.Wrinn@wiltonct.org, dated July 14, 2020 
 
Subject: ZBA File 20-07-07 

 

Dear Mr. Wrinn and members of the Zoning Board of Appeals, 

I am writing in connection with the Variance Application filed with the ZBA by 

Robert Ostermann of 93 East Meadow Road (ZBA 20-07-07).  I am the owner of 

the house directly across the street at 86 East Meadow Road. 

Since acquiring his home about a year ago, Mr. Ostermann has devoted significant 

time and resources to upgrading the structure of his home and the surrounding 

landscape.  All of the work has been conducted in a manner that is respectful of his 

neighbors. 

I have reviewed the plans for the building addition filed by Mr. Ostermann.  I 

respectfully write to inform the Board that I do not have an objection to the 

issuance of the variance requested by Mr. Ostermann.   In the interest of 

transparency, I would also inform the Board that, after residing on East Meadow 

Road for 29 years, I have entered into a contract to sell my home and anticipate a 

closing at the end of July. 

My contact information is below.  If I can provide any additional information that 

the Board feels would be relevant to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mitchell Kornblit 

86 East Meadow Road, Wilton, CT  06897 
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